
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 11-11-24                Circular No.: QCS/2024/126 

Subject: Adherence to Winter Uniform w.e.f. Nov 18, 2024  

Dear Parents,  

Greetings! 

In light of the seasonal change, students are required to wear the winter uniform starting Monday, 18th 

November, 2024. The winter uniform is available at the school shop, where parents may procure it at their 

convenience as per the given instructions: - 

Grade Nursery – II: Full sleeves T-Shirt, Full Track Suit Regular (Half Jacket + Full Jacket)  

Grade III – Grade VIII: Shirt, Trouser, Half Sweater, Full Sweater & Blazer  

House Uniform-   House T-shirt and Track suit for Grade III to VIII is compulsory, as a part of their winter 

house uniform.  

Parents can procure the same from the uniform shop on:  

Shop Days: Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 

Shop Hours: Between 10:00 am to 3:30 pm 

For any further concerns and queries, kindly contact the Uniform Vendor: 

Contact Person: Mr. Nishant Mehta  

Contact Details: 9910105199 

Email- mehta.synthetics2020@gmail.com 

 
Warm Regards 
 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 

HOS 

 


